
 
 

From: Kim Chiasson [mailto:kimc@thebank-louisiana.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 30, 2009 9:44 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject: RIN# 3064-AD37 
 
In response to your FIL-34-2009 dated 6/23/2009 seeking comments on options to eliminate the 
TAG Program, we choose option #1.  The TAG Program would expire on 12/31/2009 with proper 
notification to affected depositors.  Jeff Boudreaux, CEO and President of The Bank, Jennings, 
LA 70546. 


